
 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE MARCH 27 April 3 

Song Leader Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 
Announcements Rick Brown Matt Maurer 
Opening Prayer Matt Maurer Steve Anderson 
Scripture Read- John Davenport Paul Davenport 
Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 
Closing Prayer Jered Markman Ortie Boyd 
Opening Prayer Matthew Brown Tom Davenport 
Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 
Closing Prayer Wesley Frick Daniel Forrest 
Lord’s Table Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 
Wed Song Leader Eddie Nuckols Phil Forrest 

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Wesley Frick Tom Davenport 

Servers  Steve Anderson Edgar Markman 
 Tom Davenport John Davenport 

 Mark Koontz Paul Davenport 

 Jered Markman Matthew Forrest 

Prepare  Cleanup The Boyds The Maurers 

Bread Patsy Boyd Terri Maurer 

       LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Jimmy Snow      Buildings/Grounds  336.492.5777 

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.816.5993 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

 

BULLETIN  UPDATES  
Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 

or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

NORTH MAI N STREET 

C H U R C H of CH RI S T 

 

605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028   
336.751.2866   www.nmcofc.org 

nmcofc@yadtel.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Name of the Church 
 

Some years ago a professor of church history at a de-
nominational university wrote of some of his impressions 
of the churches of Christ and some of the things which 
distinguish us from the denominations. He entitled his 
remarks with these words: “Why the Churches of Christ 
were right after all.” 
 
One of the interesting comments concerned the name 
“Church of Christ.” Here is what he said: “They’ve sure 
got the name right. If you think about it from the per-
spective of a friendly outsider, ‘Methodist and Presbyte-
rian and Baptist’ are not really ace names for Christian 
groups…‘Church of Christ’ sounds pretty straightforward 
by contrast…Like the New Testament they just name 
their congregations for the place where they meet.” 
 
The name “Church of Christ” is certainly pretty straight-
forward for several reasons: The church belongs to 
Christ. He is its builder, its foundation, its chief corner 
stone, and the head of the church. (Matthew 16:18; 1 
Corinthians 3:11; Ephesians 2:20; Ephesians 1:22-23)  
Furthermore, the church is built upon the confession 
that Jesus is the Christ the Son of God. (Matthew 16:16-
18) And the clincher is the church of Christ is one of the 
names found in the Bible itself: “The churches of Christ 
salute.” (Romans 16:16) Whoever read in the Bible of the 
church called: Methodist or Presbyterian or Baptist, etc.?  

Claude 

March 27, 2016 



UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 

March 27 Sunday Mission House Open House after eve-
ning service. Come see all the improvements and how the 
house will be used for the "Mommy & Me" program.  

March 29 Tuesday JCM Bible Study 7-8pm. 

April 9 Saturday Muffin and a Mug Ladies Devo 9- 11am. 

       April 14 Thursday Mommy & Me Outreach  
                    Devotional from 10:30 - 11:30am. See Brooke for  
                    more information. 

 

UPCOMING  AREA  EVENTS 
 

April 2 CBC Fundraising Banquet Details are on the board. 

April 6-10 Carolina Lectures in Charlotte There is a signup 
sheet on the board in the back hallway. 

April 15-17 Lake Norman church of Christ Youth Rally 

April 30 Saturday  Ladies Brunch 10am-noon at Jericho  

May 12 Thursday  Eastern European Mission Dinner 7:00pm 
at South Fork church of Christ 

August 27 Saturday  24th Annual Bible Bowl at the church 
of Christ in Sanford, NC 

 

 

   

 

WELCOME 

 

We are so glad you are here. If this is your first time with us, we would 
like to let you know what to expect. We  seek to worship according to 
the New Testament pattern. We sing without mechanical musical in-
struments (Eph. 5:19; Col. 3:16). We observe the Lord's Supper (Acts 
20:7). This memorial is for those who have been baptized for the remis-
sion of sins (Acts 2:38, 42), yet we do not have "closed communion". 
Everyone must examine himself (I Cor. 11: 27-29). An offering is col-
lected from our members (I Cor. 16:1-2). As our guest, you are not ex-
pected to make a donation. A Biblical message (Acts 20:7) will be 
preached and men will lead the congregation in prayer (I Tim. 2:8). We 
strive to worship God in spirit and in truth (according to the word of 
God - John 4:24). We encourage you to stay a while afterwards so that 
we can get to know you and answer any questions you may have. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

 

 

  PRAYER LIST  

 

Brandi Capps continues to recover from ACL surgery. 

Vernon Dull has  pneumonia and is in Forsyth Hospital. 

Oscar Koontz 

Melinda Markman’s  elbow continues to heal.  

Claude Pharr’s knee continues to improve. 

Clarence Rupard will be moving to Tennessee to live with 
his son Howard.  

Frank Shephard, preacher at Warners Chapel, was diag-
nosed with advanced stage cancer a short time back.     
Surgery to locate the tumor that is causing 
the cancer was scheduled, but has been 
postponed. Instead, he will see a doctor 
on April 1 to determine next best step. At 
this point he has been given a 50/50 
chance of recovery. Please pray for him 
and his wife Jane. 

Larry Warner is at the Brian Center in Statesville.   

Vergie Farmer 

Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 

Dorothy Smith 

Elizabeth Seamon 

Larry Warner 

Penny Austin 

Candice Davenport 

Joe Koontz 

Timothy Myers 

Bob Scales 

Nick White 

 SHUT-INS  

Ortie Boyd     Tuesday  March 29 


